
Meet WNC Customer 
Service Team

Our Customer Service Team, drop-in will 
be at St Luke's Surgery, Duston, NN5 7HJ 
between 9:30 – 11:30am on the 4th July, 

2nd August, 5th September
3rd October. Below are just some of the 

queries we can help with
• Registrations – Birth Marriages & Deaths

• School Admissions
• Free school meals
• Hardship fund 
• Highways
• Blue Badge

• Occupational Therapy & Assistive Technology.
• Adult Social Care, Falls & Supporting independence 

• Children’s Social Care 
• Waste & Recycling 

• Rent (NPH)
• Reporting tenancy Issues 

• Reporting environmental health issues 
• Election enquiries 

• Assisting setting up online portals
• Revenue & Benefits

We look forward to meeting you!


